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Monday 11th January 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Learning Arrangements for all Pupils working at Home 

 

Week beginning Monday 11th January – Green Week 

 

• Pupils should follow lessons for their Green Week timetable as if they are in school.  They need to keep to 

the times of the lessons as teachers will be available at these scheduled times. 

• Remote learning will be set through the BHA website and via Microsoft Teams.   

• Details on how to access the remote learning can be found on the first page of the Pupil tab on the school 

website. There will be no need for a password so pupils can go directly to their relevant year group.  Pupils 

will need to read the subject overview first. 

• Pupils will also have the opportunity to contact their teachers through the ‘post’ facility in Microsoft 

Teams at the times when the lessons are scheduled. 

• When there is a ‘live’ learning session with the camera on, pupils should ensure that they are working in a 

suitable place e.g. kitchen, dining room, have a suitable background and are dressed appropriately –i.e. 

smart casual dress. 

• If the teacher is not available to deliver a live lesson, they will leave their class a message on the post 

facility on Microsoft Teams.  Pupils will need to visit the website (see bullet point 2) to access their work. 

• Please revisit the Remote Learning Protocol on the COVID link on our website with your child. 

• Pupils can submit work through Microsoft Teams as they have been doing. 

• There will be daily tutor sessions which will be arranged by your child’s tutor, again via Teams. 

Take care. 

 

Debbie West 

 

http://www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk/

